Success at the PSI Careers Event 2017
The 2017 event was a great success; a record number of students attended the event, and we saw interest from many new organisations this year.  The event, kindly sponsored by AstraZeneca, took place on 22nd February 2017 at the University of Reading and was open to students with an interest in statistics and the pharmaceutical industry. Approximately 100 final year BSc, MSc and PhD students from 20 universities attended, surpassing expectations.  They were joined by representatives from 11 pharmaceutical companies and CROs, as well as 5 universities, and industry organisations including the MHRA and our new exhibitors: UKCRC (UK Clinical Research Collaboration), IDEAS, and the Thames Valley Clinical Trials Unit. CALC would like to extend our thanks to all the representatives who came along on the day. Hopefully many students were inspired to follow in their footsteps.
During the event, presentations were given on the industry, the role of statisticians and statistical programmers, and the current trends and changes seen within the industry. A decision was taken this year to exchange the panel discussion with an informative talk covering practical advice on searching for vacancies within the industry and preparing for interviews. Given the positive feedback it seems that the students found this talk a useful addition to the event. CALC would like to thank the following presenters for their help on the day:
Mary Elliott, Amgen

Carolyn Nixon, Roche

Nicola Voyle, Roche

Thomas Brown, Veramed

Claire Brittain, Eli Lilly

Xinyi Zhu, GSK

As in previous years, the event also included a workshop designed to show students some of the activities we are involved in on a day-to-day basis. Many of the company volunteers stepped in to support the students, and to talk to them about their experience. The students also had the chance to network and ask questions during the lunch and exhibition sessions. 

To finish the day, CALC launched two competitions for the students; the first was a Facebook competition designed to promote the new PSI careers advice Facebook page (search for and like ‘PSI Student Careers Advice’ on Facebook). Kety Choga from the University of Southampton was chosen out of all of the entries and won £25 worth of Amazon vouchers. The second competition, in collaboration with the conference committee, offered two students the chance to win entry to the first day of this year’s PSI conference where they can attend the Young Statisticians’ session. Following an anonymous review of all entries, Faye Williamson and Kety Choga were the lucky winners, and will each write an article about their experience for a future edition of SPIN.
Feedback from students and company representatives has been very positive, and we look forward to hosting next year’s event in 2018! In the meantime, as the Chair of CALC, I would like to thank the subteam of CALC who organised this year’s event: Amanda Darekar (Pfizer), Emma McEntee (PAREXEL), Rhian Jacob (Roche) and Xinyi Zhu (GSK). All dedicated a huge amount of time to the event on top of their day-to-day jobs. It’s very much appreciated!
Vicky Marriott, on behalf of PSI CALC

